
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
  
Association AGM 

The Annual General Meeting for the Association will be held on Saturday 20th May at the 
De Havilland Room, Wellington Airport Conference Centre. Club delegates booking flights 
should plan to arrive by approximately 9.30am and depart after 4 pm. 
 
The closing date for Remits for the 2017 AGM is 21st February.  These should be submitted 
in the format as detailed on the attached guide.  
Please Email to treasurer@rocknroll.org.nz 
Or post to 46 Lyndfield Lane, Newlands, Wellington 6037. 
 
Nominations for Executive Positions (other than the Head Judge) close 20th April 2017 and 
can be sent to secretary@rocknroll.org.nz 

 
2017 Junior Nationals Hosted by Wanganui Rock’n’Roll Club 
14th – 16th April at Wanganui Memorial Hall, Watt Street 

  
A reminder that entries for Junior Nationals will close on 31 January 2017.e 
Fees are $50 for couples and $75 for all teams (including triples). 
 
The address for sending entries for Junior Nationals 2017 only is: 

 C/- The Treasurer, 46 Lyndfield Lane, Newlands, Wellington 6037 

 Or email to treasurer@rocknroll.org.nz or yvdorres@vodafone.co.nz 

This address is also on the entry forms for the 2017 Junior Nationals only, so please destroy 
any unused forms to avoid later confusion. 

 
Trophy Return 

Please return all trophies won at the 2016 Junior Nationals, engraved and polished, by 1st March  
Courier to  

Jan Morgan, Family Law Centre, 32 Killarney Road, Hamilton.  
 

Please use track and trace to ensure your trophies arrive safely. 
 
NZARRA Song List Update 

A new extended official song list has now been published.   
Clubs which have purchased the previous songs on Flash Drives can return those drives to the 
Association Secretary (PO Box 5188, Papanui, Christchurch 8542) for updating at no cost.   
Please label the flash drive with the club name and include an address for the return.   
Clubs which haven’t already purchased the list in this MP3 format, can purchase the songs for $50.   
 
Please note that this service will not be available from mid-January through to early April 
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